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December 12, 2000 

Jeanette Montegari 
Marketing Department 
William S. Hein & Co., Inc. 
1285 Main St. 
Buffalo, NY 14209-1987 

Dear Ms. Montegari: 

Thank you for forwarding Hein' s donation of $1 ,000 in support of the 2001 SEAALL/SW ALL 
joint annual meeting. We will use the donation to support the Institute which will be held on 
Thursday, April 19, 2001. The topic is Electronic Delivery and Web Products: Integrating and 
Managing a Hybrid Collection. 

As always, our organizations greatly appreciate Hein' s continuing support of law librarianship 
and law librarians. 

Sincerely, 

Catherine Lemann 
SEAALL President, 2000-01 
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